
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Heap for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 21 March 2024 

   

Question  Has the leader or Council officials approached, for the 

purposes of identifying Edinburgh families who are eligible 

for but do not claim Scottish Child Payment, (a) the 

Department for Work and Pensions to request access to 

data on those who claim Scottish Child Payment qualifying 

benefits but not SCP itself and (b) Social security Scotland 

to request data on those who claim SCP? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


